
Memo 
To:   Town Council  

From:  Christine Wolfe 

Date: 1/28/2021 

Re: Public Peddler Application 

New Public Peddler applications from Freeport residents may be submitted to the 
Clerk’s Office annually for Council consideration from January 16 to January 23.  
Enclosed is this year’s only qualifying application this year.  Mrs. Perilla, d/b/a 
Guilin Goodies, has been a public peddler in years past, but because she did not 
operate last year, she must apply as a new licensee versus a renewal licensee. 
 
Interim Chief Goodman has given his approval for issuance of this license.  The 
applicant will need to supply all remaining documents and fees by May 31st or 
their license will be forfeited.   
 
The locations will be issued by the Clerk via lottery once all resident and non-
resident licenses have been issued. With Council approval, any public peddler 
licenses remaining will be issued on a first come, first serve basis throughout the 
remainder of the licensing year. 
 
 
Town Clerk 
Christine Wolfe 
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